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Boil Water Advisory lifted for the City of Atchison
(KAIR)--The Boil Water Advisory issued earlier this week for the City of
Atchison has been lifted.

The all clear was given late Saturday morning after the Kansas Department of
Health and Environment conducted testing that concluded that Atchison's water
is safe for consumption.

The advisory was issued Thursday afternoon, following a water main break under
Atchison's 5th Street viaduct.
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